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NAME
House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA






……….. October 2023



Dear ……………….


Re: Postmaster DVLA MP Engagement Session

I am writing to you as a member of the National Federation of SubPostmasters (NFSP), an association representing post office operators, responsible for approximately 8,500 post office branches throughout the UK. I am also a Postmaster within your Parliamentary constituency. 

The reason for this letter is because the NFSP has organised a Postmaster Engagement Session in Room C 1, Parliament Street, on Wednesday 1 November 2023, 10.30-12pm, and I’d like to invite you to meet with me / Postmasters [ DELETE AS APPROPRIATE ] to discuss the impending removal of DVLA services from post office counters in March 2024.

The removal of this service is one of many services lost to the network over the years, which cumulatively could result in the Post Office network becoming obsolete in the near future. 

You, as my elected representative, have the opportunity to make an important impact on postmasters’  futures, on the needs of your community, and on the future of the Post Office network. I urge you to attend the session and decide if you want to fight for my livelihood and the future of all post offices in your constituency. By not fighting, this plays into the Government’s excuse of constantly staying at “arm’s length” regarding the administration of Post Office and its daily activities.

Can I also request that you sign our petition calling on Government to rethink their decision to take DVLA away from post office counters next year: bit.ly/440wJdc, and add this link to any newsletters or social media posts.

If you would like more information regarding any details mentioned in this letter, please contact the NFSP Public Affairs Manager at ruth.buckley-salmon@nfsp.org.uk 



Yours sincerely,
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